
A message to our Small Business customers: 
PPP Update and Shared Frustration - 
There are still many questions surrounding the Paycheck Protection Program. Information is 
changing by the hour. Our lending staff is diligently working through this challenging 
environment. 
The SBA portal to process applications opened today but has been largely unavailable. We have 
been in contact with bankers across the state of Oklahoma and in other parts of the country and it 
seems that most everyone is in the same boat that we are. There are more questions than answers 
and more people asking them than there are responding. 
Please stay tuned, stay informed, and we know this is a hard one, but please stay patient. We 
understand that this is easier said than done! We will share the latest information as we receive 
and verify it. 
American Nation Bank is here for you. 
Member FDIC 
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https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/anbinaction?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBc6HuIm4gxLVtF96C4FPvR6YGH-DdrwHtuOBQJQrsheDDTNNIjQ3UAljZFNtcysntD8RlyOb2O_WBzRIoDMITjBjc6dbrJovUZ-CiX8u8og619s9Q_wQP7vblbFUNgFMvVsz1BOZAQjBzsPk3R_zUMVYQgB0px6t2rNGqZhwu-Q8amMPCwHO39dScH-F8NK3iw1vsLK1CLZE9S6vPjlJg9d5F2vlEDSoOceVcxgE0Vop3g57WIbC88rD9iWiyvthwEQSbrrfOzgRutbRkv6fYyb4BxH0uidCRQUF3RAzFJQkBi1_6MSiCmLD6L1KSSCBOuk8wRAh4zaoni&__tn__=%2ANK-R

